
The KPFK Local Station Board failed to achieve quorum on May 7, 2011,
so no meeting audio will be publicly posted. The Chair appointed the
Delegates in attendance to an ad hoc committee and that committee is
expected to report to the KPFK Local Station Board at its regular
meeting in June.

Ian JohnstonÂ© announced his resignation, creating a vacancy to be
filled from the listener-sponsor alternate candidate pool created in
the last KPFK delegate elections.

--Terry Goodman


